
 
 
 

Community Open House 
for the DRAFT Unified Development Ordinance (UDO) 

 

The UDO Steering Committee has spent the last year working with consultant Deborah Luzier 

from GRW to review the current ordinances and draft the necessary updates to bring the 

Town’s ordinances up to date and help achieve the goals of the Comprehensive Plan. The UDO 

consolidates the Zoning and Subdivision ordinances into a single land use document for the 

Town of Avilla. 

The Town of Avilla is unveiling the first full draft of the new Unified Development Ordinance 

(UDO) for public review and comment and would like the community’s feedback and input.  

Come any time at your convenience to ask questions, learn about the process, and provide 

additional feedback for consideration before we begin the adoption process. 

Tuesday, June 17, 2025 

3:00pm to 7:00pm 

Avilla Town Hall 

108 S Main Street, Avilla, IN  46710 
 

If you cannot attend the Open House and would like more information, have questions, or 

would like an electronic copy of the draft UDO, feel free to reach out to the Town Manager at 

(260) 897-2781 or adunlap@townofavilla.com. 

mailto:adunlap@townofavilla.com

